October 27, 2011
A Joint Meeting with the Engineering Society of York and
The Penn State York Industrial Advisory Committee

Tour the new Ralph G. and Madeline B. 

Swenson Engineering Center

Come join the PSPE Lincoln Chapter and the Engineering Society of York on October 27th for a tour of the Ralph G. and Madeline B. Swenson Engineering Center at PSU York.  Also, socialize with members of the PSU York Industrial Advisory Committee who assists with evaluating curriculum, capital procurement for labs and other needs, accreditation efforts, and advisement to PSU administration on major issues concerning their 2 and 4-year programs.
Dr. Timothy Simpson, Director of The Learning Factory for Penn State College of Engineering at University Park, will present on what The Learning Factory is all about and how it interfaces with undergraduate engineering education at Penn State.  This is a great opportunity to hear first-hand how future engineers and possibly colleagues and coworkers are being prepared to enter the engineering work force.  To learn more about The Learning Factory, visit their website at http://www.lf.psu.edu/
AGENDA
   5:30 – Tour and Social     
6:00 – Buffet Dinner
          6:45 – Presentation by Dr. Timothy Simpson

LOCATION
Penn State York

Ralph G. and Madeline B. Swenson Engineering Center

Parking in the lower Pullo Performing Arts Center Lot – Follow signs to Engineering Center
ARRANGEMENTS

Cost of the dinner is $17.  Please make checks payable to Engineering Society of York.  
Please RSVP to CHRISTINA LEE AT COB165@PSU.EDU BY OCTOBER 20th.
DIRECTIONS

Please visit http://www.yk.psu.edu/Information/map.htm
for a campus map and directions.
